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Dear Mr Caswell 
  
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  You 
have specifically asked for the following information. 
 
What is the Current number of patients on a waiting list for Tier 4 weight management services in your trust? 
 
What was the number of patients on the waiting list 24 months ago? 
 
 
Trust response: 
 
We do not provide Tier 4 weight management services within East Lancashire Hospitals Trust.  
 
I hope the information provided above is to your satisfaction. If you are unhappy with the way, the Trust has 
handled your request you may request an internal review. If you require an internal review please write to Trust 
Data Protection Officer/Head of Information Governance, Corporate Offices Building, Royal Blackburn Teaching 
Hospital, Haslingden Road, Blackburn, BB2 3HH.  Email: foi@elht.nhs.uk  Requests for a review must be received 
within 40 working days following the initial response.  
 
If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review you have the right to apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
East Lancashire Hospitals NHS Trust 
FOI@elht.nhs.uk  
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